

To: Jeff Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Mon 6/15/2009 2:26:22 PM
Subject: Re:

Maybe u could call little joe and see if he is a possibility for africa, before we make a decision--? Good idea? Xo

-----Original Message-----

From: Jeff Epstein
To: [REDACTED]
Sent: Jun 15, 2009 8:31 AM
Subject: Re:

i beleive matties only

On Mon, Jun 15, 2009 at 8:33 AM, [REDACTED] > wrote:
Oh! I'll call ya later this morning--will you get your \$\$\$\$back?

-----Original Message-----

From: Jeff Epstein
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: [REDACTED]
Sent: Jun 15, 2009 7:11 AM
Subject:

it looks like mattie will be unable to go . we should talk and figure a solution

Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile

Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile